COPY.
TLlopd's Register of Bhipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

20%h Septexber, 1937.

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the 23rd
ingtant respecting the alr recelvers proposed for lMessrs.SocCes
Anone.John Cockerill!s Yard Nos.651 and 657, and with regard
thereto have to acquaint you that the thiclness of the dished=in
end plate, as shown on the plan, is somewhat less Than required
in accordence wlth the Society'!s usual practlce.

These air receivers will, hLowever, be
accepbted in this instance, for a working pressurc of 25 kge per
8ge. cmey provided the recelvers be tealed by hydraullc pressure
end show no signs of strailn. in this comnexion I have to
request thet special attentlon be glven to the dlshed-in end
plates.

One copy of the plen is being returned
under separate cover.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Seeretary.
The Surveyors,

ANTWERP.




